Wisconsin Democracy Campaign 'Shortfall!!!'

Written by Wisconsin Democracy Campaign, Matt Rothschild Tuesday, 27 December 2016 11:22 -



As we approach the end of 2016, our friends at the Democracy Campaign need your support to continue their good work.

MADISON - I hope you had a nice holiday weekend.

I'm back at work today, going over our fundraising figures for 2016, and I had hoped that we'd be further along than we are in meeting our budget, but I see that we're \$10,000 shy.

So if you and our other faithful supporters could send us a tax-deductible gift right now, we'd be in a much better position at the start of 2017 to throw our energies into the urgent task of defending our democracy, which is in peril both here in Wisconsin and now in the country. Note: Walker has actually been telling Trump to do to the country what Walker did to Wisconsin!

With your support, we'll expose the corruption, the power grabs, and the dangerous policies, and we'll campaign for a real democracy, where everyone has an equal voice and an equal chance.

You can send your tax-deductible gift electronically when you click here or you can mail it in, as I usually do with my own donations. Our street address is 203 S. Paterson St, Suite 100, Madison WI 53703.

I look forward to hearing from you in the next few days, and to working with you in the year ahead.

Best,

Wisconsin Democracy Campaign 'Shortfall!!!'

Written by Wisconsin Democracy Campaign, Matt Rothschild Tuesday, 27 December 2016 11:22 -

Matt Rothschild Executive Director

rothschild@wisdc.org

The Democracy Campaign is working for a real democracy that allows the common good to prevail over narrow interests. We specialize in tracking the money in state politics and work for campaign finance reform and other democracy reforms. WDC is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, and charitable contributions supporting our work are fully tax deductible.